Program of
Experience in the
Palliative Approach

Funded by the Australian Government Department of Health

A YARN ABOUT PALLIATIVE CARE

DATE: Thursday 30 October 2014

VENUE: North Street Annex
Corner North and West Streets, Rockhampton
TIME: 9:00 am to 3:00 pm

Indigenous Health Workers and Liaison Officers who care for Indigenous people
receiving palliative and end of life care are invited to register to attend this event.

Speakers Include:
Mr Darryl Lingwoodock, Indigenous Project Officer
PEPA (Program of Experience in the Palliative Approach)
Mr John Haberecht, Director of Learning and Development
CPCRE (Centre for Palliative Care and Research and Education)

Learning Objectives:

e Explore aspects of end of life care in Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
communities

e Explore Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander beliefs and values relating to
palliative and end of life care

e |dentify principles of palliative and end of life care

e Identify how PEPA can help provide increased knowledge about palliative and
end of life care amongst Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health
professionals

Topics for the day include:

e What is PEPA?
e What is palliative and end of life care?

e How can | participate in a supported PEPA placement with other Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander health professionals

e (Care for self?

. For further information contact:
Please be aware that this Darryl Lingwoodock

workshop may contain Indigenous Project Officer - PEPA
references to Aboriginal Centre for Palliative Care Research & Education
or Torres Strait Islander Phone: 07 3646 5251 or 3646 6216

Fax: 07 3646 7942
people who have Email: darryl.lingwoodock@health.gld.gov.au

passed away. pepaqgld@health.gld.gov.au

PEPA is funded by the Australian Government Department of Health



